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F. No. 18/2/2018-C-1/1  

Staff Selection Commission 

 

NOTICE 

 

The Tier-III examination of the Combined Graduate Level 

Examination (CGLE), 2018 was held on 29.12.2019. It has 

come to the notice of the Commission that candidates are 

anxiously awaiting the result of this examination. The 

Commission would like to inform the candidates that all out 

efforts to expedite the result of the said examination are being 

made, in spite of the prevailing difficulties due to the current 

COVID-19 pandemic situation. It is the sincere endeavour of 

the Commission to ensure that the result of the examination is 

announced as early as possible. 

 

 
Under Secretary (C-1/1) 

21.08.2020 


